
 

Public Hearing 

Town of New Durham 

The Durham Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Thursday, 

January 5, 2023 beginning at 6:30 P.M. at the New Durham Town Hall for 

the purpose of receiving public comment regarding a warrant article for the 

March 2023 Town Election which reads: To see if the town will vote to raise 

and appropriate the sum of $8,500,000 for the purpose of purchasing land, 

designing, constructing, and equipping a public safety facility for the Fire 

and Police Departments, and to authorize the issuance of not more than 

$8,500,000 of bonds or notes in accordance with the provisions of the 

Municipal Finance Act (RSA 33); to authorize the selectmen to issue, 

negotiate, sell and deliver said bonds or notes and to determine the rate of 

interest thereon and the maturity and other terms thereof; to authorize the 

selectmen to apply for, obtain and accept federal, state or other aid, if any, 

which may be available for said project and to comply with all laws 

applicable to said project; and to authorize the selectmen to take any action 

or to pass any other vote relative thereto, (3/5 ballot vote required). 

In the event of inclement weather necessitating the cancellation of the planned 

hearing, or if a second hearing is necessary it will be held on Monday, January 

9, 2023 at 6:30 P.M. at the Town of New Durham Community Room.  

Posted on December 21, 2022 by Town Administrator Zoltko 


